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by Sarah Stearman 

 
 Josiah Stearman (10)  and Callaghan 
Mccarty-Snead (8), two young, accomplished 
chess students from the Berkeley Chess 
School will represent the United States at the 
2013 World Youth Chess Championships in 
Al-Ain, United Arab Emirates on December 
17 - 29. 
 
Top grandmasters, international masters & 
many other top players will come together for 
"An Evening with the Masters" to support two 
bay area chess kids. This exclusive dinner 
will be full of entertainment and all proceeds 
will help fund Cal & Josiah's trip to the World 
Youth Chess championships! Please join us, 
along with the Berkeley Chess School for a 
fun night out, to support Callaghan & Josiah.  
 

A night of dinner, drinks & chess shenanigans with 
the masters begins on: 
 
Saturday November 16, 2013 
7:00 pm 
1581 Le Roy Ave, Berkeley CA 94708 
Adults only 
$40 per ticket 
 
http://josiahandcallaghan.weebly.com/ 
 
Special thanks to GM Sam Shankland for donating 
a one-hour chess lesson to our auction! View the 
blog he wrote about our event on chess.com.  
Come out and bid on a rare lesson with sam as he 

is no longer coaching after receiving the Samford fellowship! 
 
Http://www.chess.com/blog/shankland/supporting-my-children 
 
What to do with the kids? Childcare available on-site. Register early! 
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